Steven SeEe

From: Mary Hall Keen <mhallkeen1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:37 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Strong support for H-5275

I am writing to voice my strong support for ranked choice voting and H-5275.
Thank you,

Mary Hall Keen

112 Walcott Avenue
Jamestown R
401-855-5344



